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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

OFFICE OF HEALTH STRATEGY 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)  
FOR  

OHS ENGAGEMENT CONTRACTOR 

SECOND Addendum 

RELEASE DATE - June 21, 2021 
 
The OHS’s official responses to questions submitted as of noon, June 29, 2021 are as 
follows: 
 
List all the questions with responses below. 

 
1. Can the resultant award be a fixed-cost contract instead of an hourly based 

contract?  
 
Response:    
The type of work that the consumer engagement contractor would be doing does 
not lend itself to a fixed-cost rate as there can be significant variation in both the 
activities and time spent from month to month.  
 

2. Understanding there is not guarantee, what are the terms for renewability? 
 
Response:   
This is a one-year contract. Currently, there are no plans to extend the contract 
beyond the one year. 
 

3. What/which volunteer committees are supported under this contract?  
 
Response:  The volunteer committees are the CT Partners for Health and the 
Consumer Advisory Council.  

 
 
   


